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Comments: I thank the Forest Service for accepting my comments and urge you to protect our wildernesses,

other public lands, and all wildlife by dropping the proposed Rangeland Management Directives.

 

At a time when we face both a climate crisis and mass extinction, we must protect every single remaining wild

place and species that calls them home we've got! Part of that protection entails allowing nature to rule significant

(and as many as possible) swathes of land undisturbed by human activity. Put simply, livestock grazing on

National Forests, including millions of acres of wilderness, jeopardizes our public lands. Impacts from grazing

must be fully examined and addressed through a transparent, public process that complies with federal laws,

including the National Environmental Policy Act.

 

The future habitability of our planet depends upon how fiercely we protect our natural world now. Thank you for

everything you can do to preserve our wilds ...for the sake of all life on Earth.


